INVITATION TO COMMENT: SECOND DRAFT PIKETBERG GATEWAY & CENTRAL INTEGRATION ZONE
PRECINCT PLAN

The Bergrivier Municipality released its latest Municipal Spatial Development Framework in February
2019 (Bergrivier MSDF, 2019-2024). The “Piketberg Gateway and Central Integration Zone Precinct”
Plan has been identified in the MSDF as a key enabling project for spatial development, urban design
and integration in Piketberg. Following on from the findings contained in the Bergrivier MSDF, as well
as the work initiated by the Western Cape Government’s RSEP Programme, the Department of
Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural Development has appointed a multi-disciplinary professional team
to prepare an Urban Upgrading Precinct Plan for the Piketberg Gateway and Central Integration Zone.

The appointed professional team has prepared a Second Draft Piketberg Gateway and Central
Integration Zone Precinct Plan (which follows on from work done in connection with the First Draft
Precinct Plan released for public comment in July 2020). The Second Draft Precinct Plan be
downloaded here (provide link). All members of the public are invited to comment on the Draft
document by sending an email to precinctplan@gmail.com with the reference “Piketberg Precinct

Plan”. The closing date for comments is Monday 14 December 2020.




